
Monthly Meeting Notes 
PCRC Club Meeting on June 10, 2023 

Happy Flying All! 
 
 

  
 
The meeting was held at 11am, June 10th at the field.  
 
Members attending: 

Jason Baker   Paul Dwyer  Tim Lowe  George Saar  
John Bangasser  Steve Eisenbaugh  Greg McCain  Fred Tavenner 
Harold Chadasey  Luther Hux  Earl Ritter 
Jim Corey   Lee Konopa  Dan Rodgers 
 

 
 Treasury Summary 

o Income since 15 May: $0         Expenses since 15 May: $0           Balance 10 June: $4,099 
 
 

 Items Discussed 
o Bylaw Revisions: On 5 June, Jason Baker proposed additional changes to the Bylaws that were 

approved on 15 May. The group discussed several issues, and decided to table the proposal for 
further discussion at the next meeting. 
 

o National Model Aviation Day Open House on Aug 12th:  Harold Chadsey reported that our event 
has been sanctioned by the AMA,and will be publicized in their publication. 

 
o After discussing the possibility of purchasing protective suits and permethrin spray for walks in 

the high grass, Dan Rodgers offered to donate several suits to the club. The club will make a 
minor purchase for the spray. 

 
o Painting of Chain Link Fence:  The group decided to paint the top portion of chain link fence. 

George Saar offered to make a comparison of spray painting vs. brushing.  
 

o Brush hogging: Jason reported that the going rate to brush hog the field is $600+.  Members 
discussed alternative means to do the cutting. Paul Dwyer volunteered to check with Grand Rental 
Station to see if they offered brush hogging equipment for daily rentals. 

 
o The group discussed obtaining PCRC (Google) email addresses for individual officers, so they 

could conduct PCRC business without the entire membership being email recipients. Jason will 
look into the feasibility of doing this with Google. 

  
o The group discussed painting the wind vane and replacing the wind sock. Several individuals 

volunteered to look into the options. 
 
 
 Next meeting:  Monday, 17th of July 7pm, at the field.  

                                                    
 
     

                                                        Submitted by Jim Corey, PCRC Secretary 

     


